

Broxburn Academy

Nurturing ambition & creativity

Message from our Headteacher - September 2025

Dear Parents and carers of Broxburn Academy,

I hope this message finds you and your families well,

The new school year is off to a great start, and our young people are working extremely hard.

Our new S1 pupils have settled in well, making new friends, building relationships with staff, and navigating their way around the building. We are enjoying getting to know them all.

The many exam successes in S4-S6 this year have rewarded all their hard work and that of their teachers and you their biggest supporters.

As a result, for some pupils we have made changes to their timetables, so they are best placed to build on these successes this session.

For our leavers, exciting times lie ahead, and we wish them all well as they embark on their college or university courses, volunteering opportunities and new jobs.

Inclusion – Integrity - Respect

We are extremely proud of all our young people.

Our young people are looking very smart in their new uniforms, and I would like to thank you for supporting us with this as we work together to encourage a stronger sense of belonging to our Broxburn Academy community.

Staffing Updates

Miss McLeod, Teacher of Modern Languages has left us to explore exciting new opportunities outside of teaching. We were sad to say goodbye and wish her the best for all the exciting times that lie ahead.

We were pleased this week to finally be able to welcome Miss Drever as our new Teacher of Drama.

Finally, as we head into the September holiday weekend, a reminder that the school is closed on Friday the 19th and Monday the 22nd of September 2025.

We look forward to welcoming everybody **back on Tuesday 23**rd **September** 2025.

Kind regards



S Wallace Headteacher